From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:09:25 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 9:52 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Kelly Wightman

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I cannot afford another increase. In August of this year my equal billing plan increased from $68 per month to $99
per month. That's a huge increase for a single income person. When I'm at work my thermostat is set to 64 degrees.
When I am home it is set to 67 degrees. It's cold in my house. It's hard enough to get by and now there will
potentially be another increase??

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





